The Yarmouth Isle of Wight Town Council



MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE RECREATION GROUND COMMITTEE OF YARMOUTH TOWN COUNCIL HELD AT CHOYD ON MONDAY 7TH MARCH 2022 at 10:30am.

Present: Cllr Rod Corbett, Cllr Peter Cronin, Martyn Collinson, Peter Scott

In attendance: Brian Jacobs

1. Apologies

There were no apologies

2. Minutes of the meeting 16/2/22

RESOLVED: To accept the minutes of the meeting of 16/2/22

3. Matters arising from the last minutes

All matters arising were dealt with under the headings below

4. Pavilion & Hut

Martyn Collinson presented plans & images of the proposed new pavilion, which showed no internal partitions. It was reported that Mike Dorey had suggestions for the roof. A suitable base will need to be constructed, and shutters will be required to discourage vandalism, and Martyn will enquire about their additional cost. A budget of £10K was established, and quotes are to be sought from other suppliers.

5. Play Area

There were no further issues relating to the Play Area

6. Platinum Jubilee planting (Queen's canopy)

Some concern was expressed that some of the trees were too near the edge of the meadow. Martyn informed that YTT will draw up an agreement to sanction the planting of these trees.

7. New Land drains/Additional facilities for Rec Ground

Quotations are awaited from both bodies involved in this project

8. Next meeting

10:30am 5/4/22 at CHOYD

9. Any Other Business

It was reported that the Mary Steen bench is in a poor condition and requires repair/replacement. The Clerk informed that he was due to meet West Wight Men in Sheds the following day to discuss renovation of the street furniture which required attention.